Grand Junction, Colorado
May 4, 1953

The City Council of the City of Grand Junction met in regular session at 10:00
o'clock A. M. Newly elected members Warren D. Lowe, J. D. Severson, Harry O.
Colescott, and Charles E. McCormick were sworn in to office by City Clerk Tomlinson.
Councilmen Harper and Walt were present. Councilman Herbert M. Wright was absent.

City Clerk Tomlinson presided and called for nominations for a temporary
Chairman of the Council, the permanent Chairman to be elected at the regular meeting
of the Council to be held Wednesday evening, May 6th.

It was moved by Councilman Harper and seconded by Councilman Lowe that
Councilman Walt be elected temporary Chairman of the Council. Motion carried.

It was moved by Councilman Colescott and seconded by Councilman Severson
that the meeting adjourn. Motion carried.

/s/ Helen C. Tomlinson
City Clerk



